
Partnership for Strong Communities
Research Associates Program
What is the Research Associates Program?
Partnership for Strong Communities Research Associates Program engages Black, Indigenous, 
and People of Color (BIPOC) freelance writers and researchers to produce policy and research 
materials on affordable housing and homelessness in Connecticut. This opportunity offers the 
benefit of both competitive compensation ($25 per hour) and opportunities to publish in local 
and statewide news outlets and journals, as well as the Partnership’s website. 

Research Associates produce original research and writing that furthers the Partnership for 
Strong Communities’ mission to ensure everyone in Connecticut has a safe, stable home that 
is affordable to them in an equitable community of their choice.  

Who is eligible to apply?
Writers and researchers that identify as BIPOC and have an interest in public policy as it relates 
to affordable housing and housing justice in Connecticut. For more information about the 
Research Associates Program and examples of current and former Associates’ work go to: 
https://www.pschousing.org/research-associates-program

How to apply
Please email Kayleigh Pratt at Kayleigh@pschousing.org with a copy of your resume, a short 
description of why you are interested in participating in the Research Associates Program, and 
any ideas for original writing or research that you would be interested in exploring through the 
Research Associates Program.

About us
Partnership for Strong Communities is a statewide nonprofit policy and advocacy organization 
dedicated to ending homelessness, expanding affordable housing, and building strong 
communities in Connecticut. 




